From: rodger.campbell@dodgeindustries.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 7:47 PM
To: secretary secretary@cftc.gov
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir/Madam:

I'm writing this brief letter to express my belief that traders should be allowed to choose the amount of leverage/risk they are willing to undertake based on their strategies, without interference from the government as it's ultimately our money on the line and not the government. What happened on Wall Street was indeed catastrophic but retail traders had absolutely nothing to do with that and therefore should not be penalized. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rodger Campbell